
From: Rachel Cook  
Sent: March 26, 2021 10:28 AM 
To: Wilson, Maureen <Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Freeze the urban boundary 
 

Hi Maureen and City Clerk, 
 
I'm writing to add my voice to the many others to ask our city council to freeze our urban 
boundaries. There are countless reasons behind this, but the key ones for me are the need for 
local agriculture, the need for green space, the high cost of infrastructure to reach the sprawl, 
and the need for revitalization in the downtown core. Expanding our boundaries seems so 
short-sighted! Please urge council to not let any other green space or farm land go.  
 
Thank you,  
Rachel Cook 
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